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The Materials and Systems Engineering Lab 
(MaSEL) at UIC has developed an outreach 
program to educate high-school students on some 
of the grand challenges of the 21st century such as 

1) Engineer better medicines 
2) Provide access to clean water 
3) Make solar energy economical 
4) Restore Earth’s Climate 

 

The department of Chemical Engineering at 
UIC provides students with the cutting-edge 
research opportunities, transformative 
education, and professional development. 
High-school students participating in the 
outreach program will get a chance to visit our 
department, participate in lab demonstration, 
meet current students and faculty members. 

We will provide transportation and pizzas for 
your participation in the outreach activities in 
Chemical Engineering department at UIC.  

If you are interested in the outreach program, 
please contact Prof. Meenesh R. Singh – 
mrsingh@uic.edu 

 

 

 

The outreach program consists of a weekly lecture series on various topics- 

• Transition from high-school science to engineering in graduate college 
• Grand challenges of the 21st century 
• Various problems that chemical engineers can solve. 
• Facilities and campus life 
• Financial support to qualified students 
• Career options after graduation 

For more information, visit: https://che.uic.edu/ 

 

Contact: Prof. Singh at 
http://www.singh-lab.com/ 


